
 
 
 

July 15, 2008 
6:30 p.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met in special session with the 

following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb; Junior 
Farmer; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson; and Emily Dunn. All members present. 
 

This meeting was held in compliance with O.C.G.A. 48-5-32 and O.C.G.A. 
48-5-32.1. This was a public hearing to allow public input into the proposed 
increase in taxes.  

 
 

Joe Plemmons spoke about the 0.95 mill rate increase.  Plemmons stated he 
was against the proposed millage rate increase from 11.95 mills to 12.90 mills.   
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 
duly made, seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned subject to being called 
into special session by the chairman when deemed necessary. 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 

 

 

____________________________ 

Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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